IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY

of Science and Technology
AMES, IOWA 50010

Department of Animal Ecology
124 Sciences Addition Il
Telephone 515-294-6148 3 August 1976

Peter C. Petersen
235 McClellan Blvd.
Davenport, Iowa 52803

Dear Mr. Petersen:

Enclosed are two copies of a short note on a Bobolink that
may be suitable for publication in Iowa Bird Life.

I also have attached a page of records on a few species that
may be suitable for use in the summer season section of Iowa
Bird Life. Among "Blue-listed" birds, both Black-crowned Night
Herons and Yellow Warblers seemed to be fairly common, the former
at Rush and Trumbull Lakes in Clay and Palo Alto Counties and
the Tatter at Trumbull Lake.

Sincerely,

P

James J. Dinsmore
Associate Professor
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